
POPCORN WAREHOUSE 

The McGimsey Popcorn Warehouse will have an entire sale season of popcorn in stock.  You may pick-up as 
much or as little popcorn you may need with unlimited returns until Thursday, October 18th. See the return 
policy below.  You will sign an invoice of all products you pick-up.  Be sure to keep a copy for your records.  
Popcorn may only be picked up by your Unit’s designated adults.  Be sure to indicate who those individuals are 
when you submit your initial pick-up request. 

 
 

 Show & Sell Unit Pick-Up begins -  Friday, August 31st 9 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

Saturdays, September 1st, 8th, and 15th only – 9 a.m. – Noon  

Wednesday, September 5th – Thursday, November 1st  

 

The Warehouse is open 3 days a week: 

▪ Wednesday 3 – 7 p.m. 

▪ Thursday 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

▪ Friday 2 – 6 p.m. 
 

 Notes:   
     August 31st – September 28th only complete cases may be checked out or returned.  
     October 3rd – November 1st cases and individual units may be checked out or returned 

(see return policy). 
 

 Friday, November 2nd – Thursday, November 15th – WAREHOUSE CLOSED 
 
 Take Order Unit Pick-Up begins – Friday, November 16th 9 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

 

 Wednesday, November 21st – Friday, November 23rd – WAREHOUSE CLOSED 

 

 Take Order Unit Pick-Ups – Wednesday, November 28th, 3 – 7 p.m. 

Thursday, November 29th, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Friday, November 30th, 2 – 6 p.m.  
 

 

McGimsey Scout Park 

Popcorn Warehouse/Sports Court 

10810 Wedgewood 

San Antonio, TX 78230 

www.AlamoAreaBSA.org/Popcorn 

 


